From: Randy Hooper

To: Raggio, Mark (OST); Schlemmer, Kevin (OST)
Cc: Simpson, Alex (OST)

Subject: Crescent City AEAS - Application Clarification
Date: Thursday, July 30, 2020 2:21:08 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Department of Transportation (DOT). Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Raggio and Mr. Schlemmer, pursuant to our conversation this morning and your
request for clarification I am writing to clarify that in our application for Alternate EAS
(AEAS) at Crescent City it is our intention to utilize the AEAS grant to contract with a Public
Charter Part 380 carrier (Contour Airlines) for service to Oakland International Airport
(OAK). I trust this clarification is sufficient for your needs however should you need any
additional clarification please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Randy Hooper

Director, Border Coast Regional Airport Authority

Airport Manager, Jack McNamara Field/Del Norte County Regional Airport (CEC),
Ward Field (009), Andy McBeth Airport (S51)

1650 Dale Rupert Road, Suite 100. Crescent City, CA 95531

Office: 707.464.7288 | Mobile: 707.951.2656 | Web: www.flycrescentcity.com
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